Pilon, Janet

Subject: Mandatory Mask wearing

From: Tania G

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 4:36 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Mandatory Mask wearing

Hello Mr Mayor,

I just wanted to send a quick email to let allow my voice to be heard about mandating masks.

I believe everyone should have the freedom to choose whether or not they want to wear a mask, it just comes down to the freedom to choice.

If establishments want to make a "no mask no service" policy, I am fine with that, I will then make the choice to either put on a mask or go else where at that point, but I just want to have to freedom to choose for myself and my daughter. I am a mother to a 2 year old happy bubbly little girl and I want to be able to take my toddler to places where she will be able to see people smile or hear someone when they ask her what her name is, not to be living in this distance world where we can even recognize emotions or feelings because everyone is covered up by a mask, its not right or good for the children. Its sad actually.

Please, I beg of you, give us the freedom to choose. Think of the children.

Sincerely, Tania Gilleat